
 Infant Diaper Derby 

Hello Infant Parents! I am excited to announce that we will be     
having a diaper derby at the fall festival this year which is on    

September 27th!  So far all those movers (crawlers and walkers) 
please sign up and let the races begin! There will be a race for the 
crawlers and then one for the walkers.  If you would like to sign 

your child up to be in the derby please let me know.  When you sign 
your child up you can either choose to pay a $5.oo entrance fee or if 
you purchase an adult ticket for the fall festival it will be waived.  
The derby will take place in the Kid’s Haven gym.  We will start 

with the crawlers first at 6:30 pm and the walkers at 7:00 pm.  First 
place winner will receive a $25 Kid’s Haven gift certificate, second 
place will receive a $15 Kid’s Haven gift certificate, and third place 

will receive a $10 Kid’s Haven gift certificate.  If you have any 
questions please contact me!  

  

I look forward to seeing you all there! 

  

Jaclyn Wilke 
Infant Supervisor 
jwilke@kidshaven.net 
  

    


